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LAIPAC Laipac Technology Inc.

Date: February 13, 2023

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046 USA

SUBJECT: Change of Identification Authorization

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933
of the FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID: RI7UE910GL, grant date:Original Grant Date
January 10, 2018.

1. The equipment bearing the modified FCC ID: TET-UE910GL is electrically identical to original
equipment, there is no change in design, circuitry or construction.

2. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment
bearing the changed identification.

Sincerely,

Diego Lai

CEO

Laipac Technology Inc.
info@laipac.com

Tel: +1-905-604-3759




